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TO: REGIONAL DIRECTORS (I1, ITI, IV-A, IV-B, V, VII, VIII, IX, XII, CAR, and NCR)

Please be informed that the Workshop on the Finalization of Curriculum Guides for Unique Track under the
SHS Program scheduled on January 15-19, 2018 has been postponed due to procurement issues. A notice with
the rescheduled date will be mailed when the future workshop date has been determined.

An official memorandum regarding this concern will be sent to you the soonest.

For your information and guidance.
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